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Village Council News 
The Village of Woodville will be conducting the        
Council Meetings by audio on the 2nd and 4th  
Monday of each month at 7pm on: 

           

 

 
If you would like to join the meeting,  please call         
419-849-2731 option 3 for access information. 
If you cannot join the meeting, but have questions 
or concerns for Council to address, please send by 
email to the Fiscal Officer at clerk@woodville.net or 
by phone at 419-849-2731 option 3. 

Upcoming Pick-up Dates 
                                     (Drive Thru Only) 
  Thurs.- Oct. 29 - 6:30pm-7:30pm      Thurs.- Nov. 19- 6:30pm-7:30pm  
  Fri.- Oct. 30 - 8:30am-9:30 am           Fri.- Nov. 20 - 8:30am-9:30am 
                                    Thurs - Dec.17 - 6:30pm-7:30pm 
                                    Fri. - Dec. 18 - 8:30am-9:30am 

The Good Samaritan Council/Woodville Food Pantry 
would like to extend a huge THANK YOU to the        
entire community for your overwhelming support and 
generous donations during these unpredictable and 
challenging times for us all.   

Need Help??  We are here for you!!!  The Woodville Food Pantry’s 
shelves are organized, overflowing, and waiting on you! Providing safe, 
edible food is our priority regardless of the duration of your need.  
Our service is available to all Woodville Village and Township residents.    
Sign  up is easy and confidential,  and the simple form helps us keep on 
hand the items specific to your  dietary  needs. In an emergency         
situation we are never more than a phone call away!  For more           
information, please call Alice Fork at 419-849-3001. 
 

 GOOD SAMARITAN COUNCIL 
WOODVILLE FOOD PANTRY 

(212 BRIDGE STREET) 

Good News…. 

We have successfully completed our lobby reopening 
process, and the Municipal Building (530 Lime St.) lobby 
will reopen on October 19th. The health and safety of our 
community, our customers, and our employees remain 
our top priority. To help our community stay healthy, we 
ask that you please comply with the following guidelines:  

  Wear a mask    

  Practice proper Social Distancing of 6ft.  

 One customer at a time 

 

If you would like to make an appointment, please call 
419-849-3031 or 419-849-2731.   

Hydrant Flushing 

The Fall Hydrant Flushing 
will begin in November! 
Dates will be posted on the 
Signboard next to the Post 
Office, the Village website 
and Facebook. 

Military Banners 
The amazing display of military 
banners will be coming down 
after Veterans Day.   
Banners and/or pictures will be  
available for pickup. Beginning 
Nov. 23rd, please call Kris at  
419-849-3031, to make pickup 
arrangements. 

Holiday Hours 

The Municipal offices will be 
closed for the holidays on:. 

 

       Thanksgiving - Nov. 26  
                                    Nov. 27 
 
 

              Christmas - Dec. 25 
 

Upcoming  Recycle Dates 

 

     October       22 

      November   12 & 27* 
      December   10 & 24 

 

*Please note: Trash Recycle will be on 

Friday November 27 due to the holiday. 

The Woodville Township Volunteer Fire Department is excited to  
continue their annual pancake breakfasts from 7:30am – 1:00pm on 
the second Sunday of each month as listed below. Breakfast will be 
served in a DRIVE-THRU style system and features pancakes,      
scrambled eggs, sausage, and applesauce. Payment options: Cash, 
check, or credit card. 
  
             NOV. 8   |   DEC. 13   |   JAN. 10  |   FEB. 14   |  MAR. 14 

All Centers for Disease Control (CDC) and Prevention mandates and     
guidelines will be followed.     

Vegetation Site Info... 

 This site is for grass clippings, shrub or tree trimmings and leaves, and is 
for village residents only. 

 Buckeye Sanitation will not pick up pumpkins, please dispose of here. 

 The Village does not have curb side pick up for leaves, please take them 
to the Vegetation Site. 

 Do not blow grass or leaves into the streets, it can cause blockage in the 
storm system. 

If you notice misuse, or non-residents using the vegetation site, please   
contact the Village at  419-849-3031. 

mailto:clerk@woodville.net


                  

It will be a little bit different this year due to the pandemic 
but we'll still have fun and...     '        and      '  
                    !  

  o Please observe the usual protocols regarding masks, hand 

sanitizer, and social distancing. 

  o Everything will take place outdoors this year. There will be no 

public access to buildings and bathrooms. (Thanks Covid-19!) 

  o Family groups are asked to stay together with no more than 10 

people per group.  

  o Please follow the one-way loop for foot traffic (buildings should 

be on your right as you walk).  

  o There will be no Boo Punch Cards or Lamp Post Decorating 

Contest this year but there will be treats. 

  o South Walnut Street will be closed to allow for a few food   

vendors. (Sorry – no FrankenChili Dinner this year.) 

  o A performance by students from Taylor's Tae Kwon Do & 

Dance is tentatively scheduled for that evening. 

  o Participation is strictly voluntary! 

Please remember that cancellation is a possibility, depending on 

decisions from the state. Stay tuned for further details. 
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Woodville 4th of July Committee… 

Presents Fireworks in November…..yes, you read 
that right! The show will be dedicated to all of our 
nation’s Veterans! 
The 4th of July Committee received a couple of    
generous gifts to specifically provide a fireworks 
show this year. The fireworks show will be held in 
Trail Marker Park on November 7th at 8:00pm. Rain 
date is November 14th. The Committee is hoping to 
also arrange for a few food trucks to provide carry 
out food only.   
THANK YOU to everyone who has already so       
graciously donated. If you would like to donate, 
please visit the Facebook page at Woodville 4th of 
July Celebration, or contact Rene Dix by email at  
woodville4th@gmail.com for donation information. 

All Centers for Disease Control (CDC) and Prevention 
mandates and guidelines will be followed.  


